
Greetings Oregon House Rules Committee, 
 
This is a friendly email to encourage you to vote YES on HCR 16; designating the shelter dog as our 
state's official state dog. Though Oregon is a leader in education on rescued pets, there is so much 
more, and more creative ways (such as this) to promote awareness of rescue needs. This is a great way 
to promote adoptions of shelter animals! Please, vote yes! Thank you for your time.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tracy Anderson 
 


